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Oppose  Bill SB 529 as it is only reasonable to except as a civic duty lawful, legal 

citizens in Oregon to vote in local, county, and state election. 

 Felons, after serving their time and repaying their debt to the society or the 

individuals they offended, may have this privilege returned. The reason why felon’s 

freedoms are taken away is because they have either committed crimes that involve 

an element of violence and are considered dangerous to society.  

Even the proposition of this Bill is an insult to Oregon’s Election and Voting Practices 

again working to disenfranchising law abiding legal U.S. Citizen residing in Oregon.  


